
 

Invites you  
to join us virtually for a Zoom meeting on 

January 11, 2023, at 10:00 a.m. CST. 

This is the kick-off informational meeting 

for our latest value-added service to 

benefit county and agency leaders in 

the new year: 

 

NEWS RELEASE: 

DECEMBER 22, 2022  

  

 

A nationally recognized 

program created by 

Michael Melnik to breathe 

new life into your safety 

committee and safety-

related initiatives. 

  

How to 

Join the 

webinar 

On January 11 at 

10 a.m. CST 

 
Visit this link to enter the Zoom meeting: 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/81494667404?pwd=TFZNTGdGaG5hMVlKMElNTVViUmhXUT09   

Or find it on the Event page at NIRMA’s website. 

Read more about the Energized approach in Chad Engle’s blog post 

on our website here.  

 
 

 

 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/81494667404?pwd=TFZNTGdGaG5hMVlKMElNTVViUmhXUT09
https://nirma.info/an-exciting-new-resource-is-coming-for-nirma-members-in-2023/

